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What we have been up to!
October was a busy month as we saw
some lockdown restrictions lifting. We
are pleased that we are now able to
have clients come into our office. We
can't wait for you all to see our new

premise! 
Trish was lucky enough to be invited to

the office of Virtual Wings Pacific
where they conduct simulated flights.

Trish sat in the cock pit of a Airbus
A320 . Virtual Wings have a great flight

simulation facility for trainee pilots,
pilot license renewals and

endorsements and aero plane
enthusiasts. Thank you to Captain

Massimo Massa for the invitation. You
should check it out - take the kids you

will be blown away!
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Read me!

Thank you to the
Berwick Junior

Football Club for
the beautiful gift
box received. We
were proud to be
a 2021 sponsor,

despite the season
not going as

planned. Hopefully
next season will be

a better one! 

Thank you to Greg Cooper from
Stewart Title for the beautiful hamper
we also received! We were very lucky! 

If you have
considered Title

Insurance or
would like to find
out more, contact
Greg from Stewart
Title on 1800 300

440.

Are you looking at setting up a trust
and unsure what the difference is

between a unit trust and a
discretionary trust?  Have a read of

our blog to find out more!

Click

https://wslegal.com.au/fact-sheet/do-you-know-the-impact-of-gst-on-residential-property/
https://www.instagram.com/p/CVd8YdzM2P7/?utm_medium=copy_link
https://wslegal.com.au/fact-sheet/what-is-the-difference-between-a-unit-trust-and-a-discretionary-trust/
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Are you a Commercial 
Landlord? 

Do you own commercial property
that is tenanted to Commercial

Tenants? Have you provided Rent
Relief for your tenant from July
2021 to March 2022? If so, you

may  be eligible for Land Tax Relief
from the State Revenue Office.

Have a read of the article from the
State Revenue Office to find out

more. 
We are pretty happy with
our new reception desk! 

We are located just off
Clyde Road, behind

Bunnings! 

https://www.sro.vic.gov.au/news/apply-further-2021-land-tax-relief

